

# WEEKLY BULLETIN | JANUARY 21, 2024

# **ORDER OF SERVICE**

| WFI |  |
|-----|--|
|     |  |

- ▼ REJOICE

  Congregational Song
- ▼ HOW FIRM A FOUNDATION

  Congregational Song
- ▼ PASTORAL PRAYER

  Pastor Bryan Ferrell
- ▼ SCRIPTURE READING

  Revelation 2:18-28 | Chet Walker
- ▼ IT IS WELL WITH MY SOUL Congregational Song
- ▼ SHOW US CHRIST

  Congregational Song
- ► MORNING MESSAGE

  Pastor Bryan Ferrell
- **▼** SONG OF RESPONSE



## **MORNING MESSAGE**

#### A REBUKE TO TOLERANT CHRISTIANS

Revelation 2:18-28

Pastor Bryan Ferrell

## **IMPORTANT REMINDERS**

# ► FAMILY GATHERING TONIGHT AT 5PM IN THE OLD AUDITORIUM

## **GRACE GIVING**

|             | GENERAL    | \$18,813 |
|-------------|------------|----------|
| <b>&gt;</b> | MISSIONS   | \$947    |
| <b>&gt;</b> | BENEVOLENT | \$55     |

Give online at timberlakebaptist.org/give

#### **ANNOUNCEMENTS**

#### **FAMILY GATHERING TONIGHT**

We will be having a family gathering tonight at 5pm in the old auditorium which will includes baptisms, a brief business meeting, and the Lord's Supper. Pastor Ferrell will take some time to explain the process for appointing new elders and explain the elders' recommendation of Clay Mackie for eldership. We hope you will join us for this time with your church family!

#### **BLUE RIDGE PREGNANCY CENTER BABY BOTTLE CAMPAIGN**

Today is Sanctity of Human Life Sunday. In our area, Blue Ridge Pregnancy Center has been at the center of the effort to save unborn lives and comfort those involved with unplanned pregnancies while furthering the gospel of Jesus Christ. We have an opportunity to support the Blue Ridge Pregnancy Center by participating in the Baby Bottle Campaign! Please pick up a bottle in the MC lobby and fill it with cash or a check payable to BRPC. All bottles must be returned to the church office or Welcome Center by Sunday, February 11th.

## **GRACE & GRANITE RESUMES THIS WEEK | JANUARY 23RD**

The men's discipleship group Grace & Granite will resume this Tuesday, January 23rd, at 6am in the old auditorium. Coffee will be provided!

## LADIES' BIBLE STUDIES BEGIN THIS WEEK | JANUARY 23RD

Two ladies' Bible studies will begin this Tuesday, January 23rd. For more information or to sign up, see the TBC app or call the office (434 237 6464).

## **NEW MEMBERS' CLASS | FEBRUARY 3RD**

Our next New Members' class will be held Saturday, February 3rd, from 8:45am to 12pm in Ministry Center Classroom 1. This is a one-time class designed for prospective members. A continental breakfast will be provided. If you plan to attend, please sign up at the Welcome Center, in the TBC app under "Registrations," or by calling the office (434 237 6464).

#### PARENT & BABY DEDICATION SERVICE | FEBRUARY 11TH

We will be having a parent-baby dedication on February 11th during both morning services. If your family would like to participate, please contact the church office (434-237-6464) or stop by the Welcome Center to sign up.

#### TRUTH & LIGHT CONFERENCE | MARCH 1-3

Save the date for this year's Truth & Light Conference, "Hope in the Midst of Grief." Early bird registration is available through February 4th at \$30 per person for the main conference on Saturday, March 2nd, and \$15 for the pre-conference on Friday evening, March 1st. Please plan to join us as we hear from speakers Dr. Howard Eyrich and Pastor Smedley Yates. For more information and to register, go to <a href="mailto:tbccounseling.org">tbccounseling.org</a>.